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World Wide Fiberglass Systems 
1809 27th St.  
Bay City, MI 48708 
Mr. Steve Schnettler 
 
Dear Steve 
 

I have both reviewed and used your product “Fiberglass Repair Estimator” and find it 
to be one of the most revolutionary on the market today tailored for preparing 
constantly accurate fiberglass damage estimates to maritime recreational vehicles. 
Your program and concept allows for a reliable and consistent method to evaluate 
obvious and visible damage repair costs and as such allows more accurate claims 
evaluation.   

As an Adjunct Professor with the Department of Continuing Education at SUNY 
Maritime I will be incorporating the use of this program in my damage survey class to 
aid my students in evaluation of claims and damage to vessels, and thank you for 
granting permission to do so. 

Thank you again for providing such a quality program to the profession and allowing 
me to incorporate it in our education programs. 

 

Janet M Peck  

Janet M Peck, CMS, AMS, AIMS 

Adjunct Professor 
School email - jpeck@sunymaritime.edu 
CV - http://www.sunymaritime.edu/facultystaff.aspx 

 

 

 


